
Data Requirements for PGE Network Customers 

A form of the letter below was emailed to each PGE NITS Customer Lead on October 22
nd

 with a copy of 

their current NITS application attached to communicate the Network Customers data requirements as 

required for the October 25, 2015 deadline.  If your organization did not receive this communication 

please contact the OASIS Administrator at 503-464-7243. 

 

NITS on OASIS Customer Lead, 

Note: This information is intended for the NITS on OASIS Customer Lead (with 

PGE) whom was identified earlier this year.  If you are no longer the customer 

lead please let us know so we can get this information to the correct person 

within your company. 

The purpose of this communication is to inform our Network Customers of their specific data 

requirements required to be placed on their PGE NITS application on OASIS when it comes time to 

submit that information early next year.   This information is required to be sent to you by October 25, 

2015.   

The PGE OATT will not be revised during this transition.  This means that all existing data requirements 

remain in place and your company’s current NITS application, as filled out, may be used to identify the 

data requirements.  This information is contained in the attached copy of your completed and current 

NITS application.  There is the possibility of changes or modifications to this data as the actual templates 

have not been finalized.   

Any renewals of network service for the New Year will continue to be communicated utilizing the 

existing paper process.  The transition to the NITS on OASIS method will begin in February with demo 

submissions leading to production submissions beginning in March completing before the required 

implementation date of April 25, 2016.  It is still our plan to perform these transitions with one-on-one 

training and assistance as needed or requested. 

Please let us know that this information was received, and if you have any questions we’re ready to 

help. 

 


